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TO: Members of the City Council

FROM: Ann H. Campbell, Mayor

DATE: July 24, 2009

SUBJECT: Appointments to Property Maintenance Appeals Board

As a result of the recently enacted Rental Housing Code, a Property Maintenance Appeals Board was
established.  Applications for appointment to this Board have been received, and the following are
my recommendations (indicated by the asterisk).  The term of office shall be for three years, except
that the Mayor may prescribe a shorter term for any appointment in order to stagger terms.

1 Small/medium property landlord
Stacy Eustachy

   Jim Gunning
   Steve Vogelzang
* Al Warren (3-year term)

1 Large property landlord
   Gary Denner
* Gary Hunziker (2-year term)

2 Neighborhood landlords
* Pat Brown (2-year term)
* Bert Schroeder (3-year term)

1 Long-term tenant
* Delores Betts (2-year term)

1 Student tenant
* Lindsay Phillips (1-year term)

1 General contractor
* Jeff Drury (3-year term)
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